Charter Township of Gun Plain
Budget Workshop Meeting
December 14, 2010
4:00 PM.

A workshop meeting was called to order by Vandenberg at 4:00 pm. on Tuesday December 14, 2010.
The following board members were present Meert, Moerman, Morrison, Corbin, Kopka and
Vandenberg.

The water increase was discussed, the flat ready to serve rate will increase on April 1, 2010 from $6.45
to $7.45. This increase will cover the cost from the City of Plainwell. Meert stated that she is concerned
with the high phones bills that measurer the water from the tower to the well house, Corbin suggested
that we contact Roe Com, C Com and May Com to see if they have a signal monitor that would service
the water tower and cost the township less money. Vandenberg will contact Rook from Horizons.

Vandenberg has a couple bids to conduct a sewer rate study; the board feels the study needs to be
completed because we owe the residents facts if and when it is necessary to raise rates.

Cemetery

The board discussed issue within the cemetery relating to replacing old equipment and also looking into
a cost to have the older cemeteries on Miller and 8" Street imaged to see if any areas left that we could
sell.

The board set January 11, 2011 at 4:30 pm. to discuss the General Budget.
Adjournment

Vandenberg motioned at 5:20 pm. Corbin seconded. Motion carried.



